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Newsletter 
Principal’s message 
Your children are working hard, and we are proud 

of them! Yesterday, a team of senior leaders from the Raleigh 

Learning Trust carried out a ‘mini-inspection’ of the school, and we 

are    really pleased with the feedback. They commented on the 

high standard of work in children’s books; the high levels of               

concentration and independence in Nursery; the pupils’ good 

manners and behaviour and their positive attitudes towards   

learning. I would also like to praise the staff – both teaching and 

non-teaching – who are all working together as a team to make 

our school the best it can be. 

This week, Year 6, Walrus Class have had a series of visits to 

Nottingham University and the Air Museum at Newark, to find out 

about the world of higher education and support their aspirations, 

as well finding out more about their World War 2 topic. Staff have 

commented on their excellent attitudes and the way they have 

represented Ambleside by demonstrating our school values of  

ambition, curiosity and respect. 

Next week it is the Nursery children’s turn to step outside school, 

and find out more about their neighbourhood on their local walk. 

Have a super weekend. 

Ms Bromley 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 
28th/29th 
September 

Nursery Walks 

29th        
September 

Y5 Viking Day 

30th        
September 

Amazing Artists Day 

October Black history month 

4th—7th 
October 

Y6 Koala  class Into University 

6th October Parents Evening 

7th October Y5 Mini Police 

8th October ‘Hello Yellow’ - mental health 
awareness day 

11th—15th 
October 

R.E week 

 

The Year 4 Roman Day was a roaring success, with the 

visiting Centurion bringing this history topic to life. 

Martyna from Zebra class told me about it: 

I dressed in a white dress with a draped cape on one 

shoulder. We had a lot of activities. I learnt that the men 

who had swords were a type of Roman police. I found 

out how to do a Thrust with the sword by pushing it   

forward. We used our shields and had a pretend battle 

between the Romans and the Britons. It was a fun day. 

Do Jo permission slips 

Please sign and return your            

photographic consents, as we can 

post photos of class activities on the 

Class Dojo Stories, and help you find 

out more about our amazing          

curriculum. 

Scooters and bikes 

Please do not allow your child to ride their scooter or bike on the school premises. We have had    

several ‘near misses’ and I want to avoid anyone being injured on our playground. 


